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From: Rose Freema

Sent: 16 April 2013 12:54

To: Policy & Spatial Planning, PSP
Subject: CIL Preliminary

Categories: Red Category

Our Ref.: A/4907
Community Infrastructure Levy

Thank you for your email of 15 March consulting The Theatres Trust on the CIL preliminary
draft charging schedule.

We support the nil rate for “All other uses’ on page 7. Theatre uses are generally unable to bear
the cost of CIL for viability reasons. The Theatres Trust supports the setting of a nil rate, the
application of charitable or discretionary reliefs, applying D1/D2 rates where differential rates
are proposed, or recycling the charge to the theatre development where a single rate is
proposed.

A theatre makes a positive contribution to the provision of cultural infrastructure in an urban
area, and we are pleased that theatres have been identified in your Infrastructure Delivery Plan
at para.4.7, and would like to be consulted on the review of the Arts Development Strategy, if
available.

Rose Freeman

Planning Policy Officer
The Theatres Trust

22 Charing Cross Road
London WC2H 0QL
Tel: 020 7836 8591
Fax: 020 7836 3302

planning@theatrestrust.org.uk
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Learn more about theatres with our online resource 'Exploring Theatres'
Check out your local theatre on The Theatres Trust 'Theatres database'
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The contents of this email are intended for the named addressee(s) only. It may contain
confidential and/or privileged information, and is subject to the provisions of the Data
Protection Act 1998. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for
the addressee you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you receive it in
error please notify us.

You should be aware that all electronic mail from, to and within The Theatres Trust may be
subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, and theconfidentiality
of this email and any replies cannot be guaranteed. Unless otherwise specified, the opinions
expressed herein do not necessarily represent those of The Theatres Trust or The Theatres
Trust Charitable Fund.
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5% Save energy and paper.
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